
 

We can’t wait to welcome our incoming 6
th
 grade Viking students to Vandeventer Middle School!  

Below, please find the dates and times of important upcoming events that will take place 

throughout the spring semester.  We look forward to meeting our newest Vikings soon! 

 

January 30, 2017:  VMS Counselor, Ms. Harris, visits TAYLOR Elementary School (2 P.M.) 

during the school day to share registration information with students  

February 9, 2017:  Rising 6th Grade Night Parent Presentation - Join us in the Vandeventer 

Cafeteria at 6pm as we review 6th grade registration information with 

parents.  This event is usually very crowded, so we encourage you to 

arrive about 15 minutes early! (6:00-7:00 P.M.) 

February 13, 2017:  VMS Counselor, Ms. Harris, visits ISBELL (8:30 A.M.) and ANDERSON 

(2:00 P.M.) Elementary Schools during the school day to share 

registration information with students 

February 14, 2017:  VMS Counselor, Ms. Harris, visits McSPEDDEN Elementary School (8:00 

A.M.) during the school day to share registration information with students 

February 15, 2017:  VMS Counselor, Ms. Harris, visits CURTSINGER Elementary School 

(8:00 A.M.) during the school day to share registration information with 

students 

February 17, 2017:  5th Grade Course Cards due to Elementary School Counselors 

May 16, 2017:  Isbell Parent Panel @ Isbell Elementary School, 5:00 - 6:00 P.M. This is 

an open panel discussion in which parents of incoming 6th grade students 

may ask questions, and panel members from VMS will respond.  Parents 

of incoming students from Isbell, Curtsinger, and McSpedden are 

invited to attend! 

May 23, 2017:  Anderson Parent Panel @ Anderson Elementary School, 5:00 - 6:00 P.M. 

This is an open panel discussion in which parents of incoming 6th grade 

students may ask questions, and panel members from VMS will respond.  

Parents of incoming students from Anderson and Taylor are invited 

to attend! 


